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SHAFTESBURY TOWN COUNCIL 
 

Full Council 
 
Minutes of the Full Council held in the Council Chamber, Town Hall, High Street, Shaftesbury 
Dorset SP7 8LY on Tuesday, 06 March 2018 commencing at 7:03pm. 
 

Members Present 

Councillor Lewer (Chair) Councillor Brown (Vice-Chair) 
Councillor Perkins Councillor Taylor 
Councillor Proctor Councillor Austin 
Councillor Kirton Councillor Cook 
Councillor Jackson Councillor Loader 

Absent: 

Councillors Hall and Todd 

Officers Present: 

Claire Commons, Town Clerk 
Brie Logan, Business Manager 
Zoe Moxham, Office Administrator 

In Attendance: 

2 members of the public  
1 member of the press 
District Councillor Derek Beer 
 
Councillor Jackson joined the meeting at 7.10pm 
 

MINUTES 

Public Participation  

Members of the public were invited to make representations to the Council on any matters 
relating to the work of the Council or to raise any issues of concern.  The following matters 
were raised;  

• Snow Policy – Concern was expressed that Shaftesbury Town Council does not have 
a snow policy in place. The Town Clerk gave reassurance that there was Policy in 
place and it had been implemented. 

• Neighbourhood Plan Group - Concern was expressed regarding the members of the 
Shaftesbury Neighbourhood Plan.  

• Advisory Committee Groups – It was suggested that the call for volunteers for the new 
advisory committee groups should have been advertised more. 
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• Minutes – It was asked whether the last Full Council Committee Minutes were available 
on the website. The answer was affirmative. 

 

Apologies were received and accepted from Councillor Hall due to work 
commitments. Councillor Loader was absent. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

All members were invited to declare any interests throughout the meeting if the need 
arose.  Councillor Cook declared an interest in item 4 as a trustee of Chubbs House. 
Councillor Proctor retracted his interest in Item 4 as he stated that he was no longer 
a director of any of the Charles Higgins companies and therefore no longer had a 
financial or legal interest in the Langdale Farm development. However, he did have a 
personal interest in the project’s success so opted to leave the table when planning 
application 2/2018/0085/OUT was discussed.  
No other interests were declared. 
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There being no further business, the meeting was closed at 8.57pm 

 
 
 

Signed    Date   

 



Full Council 06/03/2018 
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 Payments Approved 
 

 

 


